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Reaching Out 
 

For our January newsletter I want to propose an emphasis for First Christian Church,  
San Marcos, in 2017. I believe we are ready for this to be a year of “reaching out”.  
 
Here is what “reach out” means according to the online Free Dictionary: 
 

1. To extend one's grasp outward: The vines along the path were full of grapes, so I reached out and 
grabbed some. I reached out for the boy's hand and pulled him out of the water. 

 

2.   To extend one's grasp through something: The kids reached out the car window and the clerk handed 
them each an ice cream cone. 

 

3.   To extend one's circle of friends, contacts, or experiences: He has been rather isolated, but now he's 
reaching out and meeting new people. 

 

4.   To strive toward something; aspire to something: She is reaching out for a job that is more challenging. 
 

5.   To reach out to seek help, comfort, or support from someone: Given the way you wrote this letter, it 
seems that you're reaching out for someone to talk to. 

 

For a Christian, to reach out has a special meaning. It is contained in what we call the Great Commission: 
Then Jesus came to them and said, ñAll authority in heaven and on earth has been given to me. Therefore, 
go and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy 
Spirit, and teaching them to obey everything I have commanded you. And surely I am with you always, to the 
very end of the age.ò Matthew 28:18-20 (NIV) 

 

To be a Christian is inherently to be “an ambassador for Christ, God making his appeal through us”. We are called 
to be the “salt of the earth” and the “light of the world”.  
 

We reach out to our neighbors, our families, our communities, our nation, and our world, because God has 
reached out to us. The story of Jesus is one about God coming to our world and living with us and as one of us, to 
share good news of hope and help. We love because He first loved us.  
 

So, here is my proposal: this year let us as a church and as individuals focus not on ourselves, but outward. Let us 
reach out to help, comfort, support, encourage, and share our love and hope and joy. Let us seek ways to bring 
light to the shadows of life. Let us give expecting nothing in return. Let us forgive and uplift. If we have 
experienced such an outreach from God, we can reach out to others.  

Important Dates in January 
 

January 8ðNew Sunday School classes begin 
 

January 10ðChristian Education meeting - 6:00 PM 
 

                       January 15ðFCC Leader Installation 

                                            Potluck LuncheonðCommittee Sign Ups 
 

January 20-22ðChi Rho Mid-Winter Retreat at Camp Gonzo 

                                             YMC Spring Rally planning in Corpus Christi 
 

January 29ðYouth Worship 
 

January 29ðChildren's service projectð11:30 AM 
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5{a - hǳǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƘŀƭƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ Lƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ  
Youôll be known as those who can fix anything, restore old ruins, rebuild and renovate, make the community livable again.  
              Isaiah 58:12 MSG 
 

I am happy to announce that we will be joining DSM again this summer for our mission trip. Work sites will be located in Denham 
Springs as 98% of the town was under water. We are still working on lodging but will more than likely be in Baton Rouge. More 
details will be provided as they are available.  We will be collecting a non-refundable $75 deposit in January.  
  

Important dates for DSM 
 

Deposit due: Jan 29th 
Pre-trip meeting: May 28th 

Trip: July 3rd thru 7th 

 /ƻƴƴŜŎǝƴƎΧ /ŀǊƛƴƎΧ {ƘŀǊƛƴƎΧ DǊƻǿƛƴƎΧ    
Our new Adult Bible Study classes begin January 8éébut enrollment is open 
so join at any time.  Registration forms are available on the Education Table.  Please return 

them to the Education table or in your class.   

§ Creation Bible study in Luke, Psalms and Galatians with Linda Vetters. 

§ Lifeõs Tough Questions for Doubters and Seekers with Dr. Jo Ann Carson 

§ Fruit of the Spirit: Galatians 5 with Jackie Cable 

§ C.S. Lewisõ Mere ChristianityñVideo and Discussion Series with Charles Blankenship 

Blessings for a deeper relationship with God and your church family in 2017, Gael Thompson, Adult Education coordinator 

ADULT BIBLE CHALLENGE 
 

Grow spiritually in 2017 through daily reading God's Word and listening to God in how to live it out in our lives.  
The challenge is to read the Bible through in 2017.  If you haven't already done so, pick up and use the daily 
guide created by Rev. Robert M'Cheyne, a Church of Scotland minister from the 1800's.  It's on the Education 
Table. We read 4 chapters a day: one from the Old Testament history, one from Wisdom literature like 

Psalms, one from the Gospels and one from New Testament history or letters.  This way of reading keeps it interesting.  You can 
also create your own goal for your reading, i.e. find all the names for God, look for what God says about us as His children, find 

all the verses relating to a particular word like love or peace or joy.  Other helpful hints: 

¶ Choose a new translation from which to read.  There are so many now.  Try The Message, The Chronological 
Bible, New Living Translation, New International Version, the Spiritual Disciplines version, The Good News Bi-
ble, or any number of others. Check online for excerpts and see what interests you.   

¶ Choose an accountability buddy to check in with each week and share what you are learning.....a spouse, a 
child, read individually and as a family, a friend, a neighbor....be creative! 

Prizes will be awarded in January 2018 for staying the course!!!!  Please let me know if you are taking the challenge...I want to 

know who is sharing the journey and I will be praying for you.  Just text Gael at 832-858-0932. 

January Youth Activities 

20th thru 22nd ð Chi-Rho Mid Winter 
 

20th thru 22nd ð Spring Rally planning 
                      in Corpus Christi 

 

29th ð Youth Worship 
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3rd Sunday 

Potluck Lunch! 
 

Sunday, January 15 
 

Starting in January our FCC Third Sunday 
luncheons will change to a true Potluck format! 
No assigned categories will be made. That 
means that the main entrée will NOT be 
provided and that everyone can bring whatever 
dish they want to share.  

Notes to the Congregation 
 

 

 

I want to take this opportunity to thank my church family at 
FCC for all the wonderful acts of kindness and love that 
were given to me not only in the last few weeks of my time 
in San Marcos, but  throughout the years that I shared with 

all of you! 

I already miss you all so much and will treasure the 

fellowship & friendships that I experienced at FCC forever! 

Please stay in touch and feel free to give me a call  

anytime! 

     Roy Enright 

     (520)279-9429  

 

The Christian Education Committee 
 would like to thank you for your generosity 

this Christmas season. 
 

With the donations we received this year, we 
were able to provide: 
 
§ 15 stuffed stockings to the Hays 

County Women's Center 

§ Gifts for the Brown Santa program 

§ Two gifts each for 23 students at 
Mendez Elementary school. 

 
 Your kindness made a difference to 

many children this year!! 

Friends in Faith 
 
We are bringing back Friends in Faith! This program seeks to pair a youth 
from our church with an adult mentor in the congregation. The purpose is to 
create a support system within FCC for our youth. Growing up is hard, and 
in many ways it takes a village to raise a child. 
 

Please prayerfully consider participating by signing up to "adopt" a youth. Your involve-
ment is simple: pray for them; send them a birthday card; check in with them at 
church and ask them how life is going. It may seem like a simple thing to us, but it 
makes a huge difference in the life of the child. Sign up will be in January. For more 
information, contact Teri Stapp at teri@fcc-sm.org or 512-393-1506. 
 

Thanks! 
Teri 

mailto:teri@fcc-sm.org
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Lay Leaders 
   

Wŀƴ м τ aŀǊƎƛŜ IŀǊƳƻƴ 

Wŀƴ у τ .ǊŀŘ CǊŜƴŎƘ 

Wŀƴ мр τ /ƘŀǎŜ {ǘŀǇǇ 

Wŀƴ нн τ /ƘǊƛǎ IŀƴǎŜƴ 

Wŀƴ нфτ¸ƻǳǘƘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ {ŜǊǾƛƴƎ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ 

January Anniversaries 
 

aŀƎƎƛŜ ϧ 9ŘŘƛŜ aƻǎǎƭŜǊ 
 WŀƴǳŀǊȅ с 

January Birthdays 
 

WŜǊǊȅ ²ŜƛŘƳŀƴ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ м 

Yƻƭǘȅƴ IŀǾŜǊŘŀ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ н 

YŜƭƭȅ /ŀǎǇŀǊƛǎ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ п 

!ƴŘƛ {ƘƛƳŜƪ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ р 

YŜƴƴŜŘȅ .Ǌŀǳƴ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ с 

!ǎƘƭŜȅ IŜǊǊŜǊŀ  WŀƴǳŀǊȅ с 

!ƳōŜǊ tƻǘƘ  WŀƴǳŀǊȅ с 

wƛƪƪƛ IŀǊŘȅ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ т 

!ƭŜȄ hƭŜƴƛŎƪ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ т 

[ŀǊǊȅ 5ƛŜƎŜƭƳŀƴ  WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ф 

wŜȄ {ǘŀƭƭƛƴƎǎ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мм 

¢ŀȅƭƻǊ wŀƭǇƘ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мн 

aƛǘŎƘ ¢ǳǊŜŀǳŘ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мп 

/ƻƴƴƛŜ .ǳǊƪŜ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мс 

WŜƴƴƛŦŜǊ wƻōŜǊǘǎ  WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мс 

[ǳǊŀ .Ǌƻǿƴ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нл 

.ƻōōƛŜ /ƻƭŜȅ  WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нм 

/ƭŀƛǊŜ CǊŜƴŎƘ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нн 

WƛƳ !ƭŜȄŀƴŘŜǊ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ но 

5ŀǊŎȅ IŀǊŘȅ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нп 

wƛŎƪ IŀǊŘȅ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нс 

¢ȅƭŜǊ 9ƭƭƛǎƻƴ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нт 

{ǳǎŀƴ .ŀƭƭŀǊŘ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ом 

/ƻƭŜ {ǘŀǇǇ   WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ом 

We continually update the church membership database.  If you 
find an error in a birthday or anniversary date or if you are left off 
the list, we offer our sincerest apologies. 
Please email fcc@fcc-sm.org or contact the church office. 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мτLƴǝƴŎǝƻƴ 
 

9ƭŘŜǊǎΥ 
Don Harmon 
Margie Harmon 
Paul Sutphen 
 

5ŜŀŎƻƴǎΥ 
Linda Ross 
Ron Fortin 
Gloria Fortin 
 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴΥ 
Crystal Baker 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ у 

9ƭŘŜǊǎΥ 
Judy Ritchie 
Linda Vetters 
 

5ŜŀŎƻƴǎΥ 
Mattie Howard 
Mac Howard 
Shawn Colson 
Wayne Fowler 
 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴΥ 
Bonnie Whittington 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мрτLƴǝƴŎǝƻƴ 
 

9ƭŘŜǊǎΥ 
Joe Bostwick 
Rae Bostwick 
Jerry Weidman 
 

5ŜŀŎƻƴǎΥ 
J. P. Bach 
Mikka Bach 
Dale Ritchie 
Karen McGowan 
 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴΥ 
Crystal Baker 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нн 
 

9ƭŘŜǊǎΥ 
Wayman Mullins 
Louise Mullins 
 

5ŜŀŎƻƴǎΥ 
Ian McGuire 
Kelsey Schmitz 
Randy McLendon 
Rita Buchanan 
 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴΥ 
Bonnie Whittington 

Children’s 

Sermon 

Wŀƴ м τ  DŀŜƭ ¢ƘƻƳǇǎƻƴ 

Wŀƴ у τ aŀǩŜ IƻǿŀǊŘ  

Wŀƴ мр τ/ƘŜƭǎŜŀ CǊƻǎŎƘ  

Wŀƴ нн τ ¢ŜǊƛ {ǘŀǇǇ 

Wŀƴ нфτ ̧ƻǳǘƘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нф 
¸ƻǳǘƘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

όhƴ {ǘŀƴŘ ōȅύ 
9ƭŘŜǊǎΥ 
Chase Stapp 
Teri Stapp 
 

5ŜŀŎƻƴǎΥ 
Carl Adkins 
Stephanie Karlik 
Jason Karlik 
Linda Ross 
 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴΥ 
Crystal Baker 

mailto:fcc@fcc-sm.org

